
Letham & District Community Council 

Note of Meeting 

 
Held on:   Monday 21st February 2022, at 7.30 pm 

Held at: The Feuars’ Hall plus TEAMS 

Present:   Isobel Sword, Karen Smith 

Via Teams    Graeme Fraser, Louise Nicol, Wendy Cameron,                          

Also present    via TEAMS   Cllr. Lumgair,                                                      

Apologies    Lorraine Brachi, Jennifer Brown, Julie Wright, Sandra Macrae 

                     Mhairi Dickson, Cllr. Moore,Cllr.King  

1. Matters arising 

• IT training 

Secretary will attend virtual training session and will hopefully identify 

appropriate equipment for running hybrid meetings 

2. Email from Sandra Macrae, re online security 

Secretary explained that it is hoped to open the Feuars’ Hall (Basement 

and meeting room) on a regular basis (during the day) for anyone to 

engage in (social) activities of their choice. This would allow for any 

sessions such as online security to take place. 

3. Funding available 

a) The roads department have some funding available for additional grit 

boxes – members to report back any suggested need. 

b) SSEN Resilience funding – The Village Hall Committee is exploring this 

possibility along with the Village & Town Community Hall led grants. 

4. Lieutenancy Email 

HM The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

The Angus main event is due to be held in Montrose, but local 

neighborhoods are encouraged to celebrate in their own way. 

The Feuars’ Committee are proposing to hold an informal event on the 

Greens on Sunday 5th June (probably bring your own picnic / also part of 

the Queens Green Canopy, planting further trees on the Greens) Local 

Organizations are welcome to get involved in their own way (eg Duck 

races?) 

5. Treasurer 

• ICO renewal due, direct debit on or before March 10th, £40 

• CC acc.                   £287.44 

Defibrillator Acc.   £640.67 

Letham Paths Acc. £4095.21 

6. Cosgrove Award 

Notification re nominations placed in In The PICture for March. 

(The Feuars’ Committee have provisionally booked the Village Hall for 

28th April for joint event) 

7. Planning 

Letham Hotel Change of use from hotel to residential applied for 

8. AOCB 

Query re a charge being made for permit of a skip on an unadopted road. 

Proposed date of Next Meeting  Monday 21st  March , 2022 



 
 


